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Dear Commissioners,

Tomorrow morning at 9:00am (Saturday, May 1st), there will be a small First Nations-led
closing ceremony at Strathcona Park (picnic area) to acknowledge and commemorate the
work by the various teams to bring the encampment to a close.

The ceremony is intended to be a small, solemn event focussed on the teams and those
directly involved in the work and so we are asking that you treat this information discreetly
and not share widely.  We expect camp leadership to be present.  Media and the general
public are not invited.

You are welcome to attend if you wish.

Regards,

Donnie

Donnie Rosa | General Manager
Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation
2099 Beach Avenue, Vancouver | 604.257.8448
pronouns: she/they

I live and work on the unceded, ancestral territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and
səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) peoples.






